Friday, December 9, 2016

Members of the School Board and Superintendent Nebelsick,

Please accept this letter as notice of resignation from my position as Classroom Leader at Madison School.

My husband and I are returning to our home state of Montana.

I have enjoyed every day that I have worked with the students and staff at Madison School. I am thankful to have had this opportunity and experience and I take many wonderful memories with me.

Sincerely,

Jeannine Mallard

I am writing my notice of resignation.
My last day will be Friday December
23rd, 2016.

Thank you,

Jennie Halajian